Raszka Shelley

From: Renee Still Day <reneesouthwesth@aol.com>
Sent: Wednesday, April 15, 2015 12:09 PM

To: Raszka Shelley

Subject: Protection for wolves

To pass a bill not allowing the wolf to ever being included on the state's list of threatened or endangered species is acting
irresponsibly....if you believe that they don't need that protection now, that is one thing, but who can predict the future. Do
NOT pass this bill or support it. It is not designed with common sense. Thanks so much, Renee Still Day



